
Merchant Tip of the Month
Help keep U-M’s credit card devices secure 

 Legitimate requests to access credit card devices will only stem from 
U-M’s Treasurer’s Office

 Anyone else seeking access should be
 Refused and
 Reported to merchantservices@umich.edu (734-763-1299)

 Please review U-M’s Directory (and Mcard, if in-person) to confirm 
employee has U-M Treasurer’s Office affiliation 
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Merchant Services Questions?
Please email merchantservices@umich.edu. 
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